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I am writing because I am very much in support of work to create affordable housing 

opportunities in Oregon. However, I oppose SB 1537 in its present form because it is 

critical that we preserve farm land and our current land use laws.  We need to find 

ways that don’t jeopardize our future by taking away vital farmland.  


